
Sgt. Perry Lyle Cougill Memorial Scholarship

 Eligible to Lamoni High Seniors
 One-time $2,500 scholarship 
 Applicant selected will receive a check for the amount of scholarship
 Gifted every year starting 2021

Sgt. Cougill is an American hero, not just because of his service in the Marine Corps, but 
more importantly because of the way he lived his life for others.  His selfless nature impacted 
everyone that had the privilege to know him.  Perry valued family, friends, and his country.  
After his service in the Marine Corps, which included two tours of duty in Operation Iraqi 
Freedom, he enrolled in college.  Getting his education was the next thing to check off his list in 
life.  He received his degree in History from Park University.  

Sgt. Cougill passed away in October of 2019.  In memoriam of a great man, his family would 
like to pass on his legacy through this scholarship fund.  Any Lamoni graduating senior is eligible 
for this scholarship.  We are looking for a student with ambitions to better themselves and 
others, either via going to a college or university, trade school, military service, etc.  If your 
future goals are not listed here, do not be discouraged from applying, all are welcome to apply 
for this scholarship.  

We ask that all applicants write an essay about themselves, their service to others, and their 
plans/ambitions/goals for the future.  Please write this essay from the heart, we want to know 
you!  Please write 1-2 pages and have them turned in by April 12th.  Thank you!  


